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The ALA Award Committee did not meet during LLX.  The ALA Award Chair Nicole 
LaMoreaux appointed five plus jury members to 15 different ALA Award Juries.  The 
juries will make their decision by mid-March and the winners will receive their award in 
June during ALA’s Annual Conference. 
 
Cheryl Malden has been working with the development office on an ALA Award 
Application for a Legacy Award that will need final approval of the endowment Trustees. 
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